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DOCUMENT #16: Mrs. D. Collas 

March 24, 1992 

I was totally appalled when I received an official demand 

from the (political) police urging me to complain against 

Philip Savage whom they were trying to describe as a fraud. 

Of course, I immediately threw away this document since I 

have been thoroughly satisfied with his cares as a Healer: 

On March 18, 1991, I wrote to apply for his cares about 

my 4.5 cm left side ovarian cyst. 

On June 3, 1991, in order to check the possible results, I 
decided to pass a new sonographic exam. Results: the 

doctors were unable to rediscover any cystic formation! 

On October 10, I decided to do once more the exam: The 

doctors then confirmed the total disappearance of the cyst! 

I send you all the proofs of such results and I want to 

express once more my true gratefulness for the efficient cares 

of Philip Savage. 

Sincerely, 


